This year, instead of our usual Christmas Fair, we would like to raise
funds for new equipment for the school by holding a Christmas Raffle.

As well as supporting the refurbishment of the existing classrooms, we would like to
develop out outdoor area to include a dedicated area for Forest School classes.

Each class will be able to contribute to one of 12 hampers to be available as
raffle prizes. Friday 26th November will be a non-uniform day and pupils
can wear their own clothes in return for bringing in a donation.

We would be grateful for donations of Christmas goodies for class hampers.

Suggestions include:
o Christmas Decorations / crackers
o Food & Drink / sweets (no alcohol)
o0 Puzzles/games or other small gifts .%&v
o Other Christmas accessories ;ﬁ&é‘

"Tickets' for the draw can be purchased via the School Gateway app from Monday 6th December
“ until Wednesday 15th December. Each individual entry will be £1and there are no limits on the
number of tickets! Family and friends are also welcome to buy tickets
via a parent using School Gateway. All entries will be assigned a number using
an online prize draw generator.

The draw will take place on Friday 17th December and all prizes will
be available to collect after the school day.

Many thanks for your continued support!
Ffrindiau Glanrafon




